Dear Parents,

Our after school program is called SLAM (Service Learning and Academics Matter).

This is a structured program emphasizing tutoring and enrichment activities.

Important details for the program:


☼ Free to all Caney Valley Elementary Students (K-5th) for the 2016-2017 school year

☼ Monday thru Thursday 3:00-6:00

☼ Nutritious after school snack provided

☼ Instruction provided by certified teachers, paraprofessionals and other qualified       personnel.

☼ Enrichment activities in math, science and reading

☼ Activities in art, music, leather crafting and physical education

☼ Archery 3rd thru 5th grade
☼ Time allotted for homework and tutoring, 45 minutes

☼ Technology based activities and learning, hands on with iPads

☼ Registration required

If school is let out early on snow days we will not have SLAM.  Those days that school stays in session but the weather continues to get worse, we may cancel SLAM.  In the event this happens we will notify each parent or guardian by phone.  It is imperative that we have up to date information so that you can be notified if that happens.

FAMILY CONTRACT

The Caney Valley SLAM Program is a voluntary program designed to help families by providing a safe, fun and educationally enriched environment for K-5th grade students.  The program is from 3:00 to 6:00 pm Monday thru Thursday.

STUDENT RESPONSIBILITIES

As a student, I agree to follow all rules and participate in daily scheduled activities.  I agree to respect teachers as well as tutors and any other staff members.  I will be expected to follow the instructions given by the teachers, tutors and staff for the safety of myself and others.  I understand that misbehavior will not be tolerated and continued episodes can and will result in being unable to attend the program.

FAMILY RESPONSIBILITIES

I understand that the family and particularly the parent/guardian’s encouragement and support are necessary for the success of each individual family member.  I, as a parent/guardian, understand that it is my responsibility to have my child picked up by 6:00 pm.  I understand that I will be charged $1.00 per minute/per child when my child is not picked up by 6:00 pm each day.  All late charges must be paid prior to my child returning to the program the following day.  I understand if my child consistently misbehaves, they may be excluded from participating in the program.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact the school at (918) 535-2205.  You may also reach me at my email address kmedlin@cvalley.k12.ok.us.

Kacy Medlin

Program Director

